
 

 

 
Wednesday 8th February 2023 

  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
We are writing to you to inform you about the evacuation that took place 
yesterday and today.  
 
The alarm was pressed accidentally - however the facilities management 
team rightly evacuated the building. As the fire service had been called, we 
had to stay outside until the building had been checked. Whilst it was very 
cold outside, we appreciate your understanding that this was unavoidable.  
 
We are now asking the council to look at both the height of the panels as 
well as covers for them.  
 
We will, as always, continue to talk to the children so they understand what 
is happening and how to manage fire hazards. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
Sarah Jane Bellerby 
Executive Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 


